
Na Gaeil Notes Monday October 19
th

 2020 

 

Underage Activities    All under age activities for both boys and girls have 
come to an end for the coming season. We had hoped to continue for a few 
more weeks but the fact that Level 3 restrictions were imposed at the beginning 
of last week club officers thought it best in the interest of keeping everyone safe,  
to call things to a halt a little earlier than expected. We know that it is a difficult 
time for all of you and we do realize how beneficial the training and games were 
for all our juvenile players. But in order to prevent further transmissions of 
coronavirus within the community we felt compelled to make this decision. 
Hopefully we can all fight this pandemic together and we look forward to the 
2021 season with hope and confidence. 

 

Thank You    We extend a big thank you to all our head coaches, mentors and 

trainers for their dedication and commitment to our under- age teams in our 
short but very enjoyable campaign. Your hard work is very much appreciated by 
the club. We also thank our very enthusiastic parents for their co-operation and 
for being so accommodating understanding during what was a difficult season. 
We would also like to sincerely thank the Meadowlands Hotel for sponsoring a 
set of jerseys for our U12 team. We wish you all the best over the coming 
months and hope that you keep safe and well.  

 

Sympathy     We extend our sincere sympathy to the Dillon family, Listowel on 

the sad passing of Tom. He was a true GAA stalwart and worked tirelessly for 
his beloved St. Senan’s Club all his life. Ar dheis De go raibh a anam dílis. We 
also extend our sincere condolences to the McMahon family of Blackpool, The 
Spa on the sad passing of Eddie recently. May he rest in peace. 

 

Clubhouse The clubhouse is closed for all outside activities and the gym will 
also be closed until there is further clarification from GAA Headquarters as to 
when they can re-open. This means that our Monday night bingo, Tuesday night 
lotto and Wednesday night card playing are suspended until then as well as all 
other activities that normally took place there on a weekly basis.  
 
Clothes Collection There is now a Clothes Collection Bin situated in Na Gaeil 

car park for use by all members of the public. 

 


